National Information and Communications
Technology Authority NICTA

PUBLIC NOTICE
PUBLIC CONSULTATION FOR

TELECOMMUNICATIONS QUALITY OF SERVICE
(QoS) RULE

In accordance with Section 219 and 229 of the National Information and
Communications Technology Act, 2009 (“the Act”), NICTA gives this notice of its
intention to conduct Public Consultation on the draft Telecommunications Quality
of Service Rule.

The Public Consultation will be conducted over a period of four (4) weeks
commencing on 18th March, 2022. Copy of the draft Rule can be obtained from
NICTA Head Office at Section 43, Lot 19 & 20, Frangipani Street, Hohola, Port
Moresby or downloaded from the NICTA Public Register at www.nicta.gov.pg.
Additionally, copies of the documents can also be requested from Mr. Felix Rupokei
by email at frupokei@nicta.gov.pg.

NICTA invites stakeholders and interested parties to consider and comment on the
Consultation Paper. All Submissions should be in writing and should be emailed to:
consultation.ictsp@nicta.gov.pg and must be received before close of business on
Friday 15th April, 2022.

Copies of all submissions received will be published on NICTA's Public Register
consistent with the requirements on NICTA as prescribed under Subsection 229(3)
of the Act.

Additional procedural information on submissions to NICTA is set out in the
‘guidelines on the Submission of Written Comments to Public Consultations and
Public Inquiries, which are also available in NICTA's Public Register.

Authorised by Kila Gulo Vui
Chief Executive Officer




